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At Brambles we have continued our Spring theme, we 

have been exploring animals that have their babies in 

the springtime such as lambs, chicks and rabbits. 

 

Our Role Play area has been transformed into a flower 

shop, where Brambles have enjoyed buying flowers for 

each other and using last week’s Spring flower words 

to scaffold their play. 

 

Our tulip bulbs that we planted in our planters have 

now begun to bloom and Brambles have been learning 

how to take care of them, giving them plenty of water. 

 

As the weather is beginning to change and become 

warmer, we will now be applying sunscreen after lunch 

if your child is here with us all day. 

We will be using Nivea sun kids factor 50+, please let 

staff know if your child has any skin allergies and 

cannot use this suncream. 

 

We wish you a Happy Mother’s day on Sunday and hope 

you enjoy the beautiful cards made by your children. 

 

Our number of the week: 2 

Our key words: Spring, season, buds, 

blossom, lambs and chicks. 

 

Something Special 
 

Information and forms for children who want to start 

Brambles from September 2025 are now available on 

the School website. 

Brampton Village Primary School- Admissions 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine, Miss Treasure 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Nature Trail by Benjamin 

Zephaniah and Take a Walk Little Bear by 

Pie Corbett 
 

Song: Spring Song 

 

Rhyme: Spring 

 

Please can we ask that if your child has been 

changed at Brambles that you replace these 

clothing items in their green bag ready for their 

next Pre School session. 

Unfortunately, Pre School have now run out of 

spare clothing items as our stock have not been 

returned. 

Thank you 

 

Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April 

Easter Holiday 

 

Tuesday 22nd April 

Teacher Training Day 
 

Wednesday 23rd April 

Children Return 
 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


